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Wayne Hastie 

From: wayne.chapman@apndirect.co.nz 

Sent: Wednesday, 28 July 2004 09:30 

To: Des Darroch 

Cc: Wayne Hastie 

Subject: Resignation 

Hi Des, 
this email is to confirm our recent telephone conversation re my resignation from the GW Environment 
Committee. 

I cannot continue to give the committee the attention that it deserves due to my full time work requirements. 

I have enjoyed my time on the committee, and the relationships and friendships i have built.. I must admit that 
i don't feel like I've made that much of an impact but I hope that my contribution for the past period has been 
worthwhile. 

All the best for the future. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you need anything. 

Wayne Chapman 

PS Please note in your records my change of address, My home 
Valley, ph 04 563 881 7. 

ss is now 18 Raukawa Street, Stokes 

NOTICE 
This email and any attachments are confidential. They may contain privileged 
information or copyright material. If you are not an intended recipient, you 
should not read, copy, use or disclose the contents without authorisation as 
we request you contact us as once by return email. Please then delete the 
email and any attachments from your system. We do not accept liability in 
connection with computer viruses, data corruption, delay, interruption, 
unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment. Any views expressed in this 
email and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views o f  the 
company. 
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